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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU ANNOUNCING 
THE NATIONAL POINT OF CONTACT FOR THE INTER-AMERICAN CONVENTION ON TRANSPARENCY IN CONVENTIONAL WEAPONS ACQUISITIONS PURSUANT TO OPERATIVE PARAGRAPH 45 OF RESOLUTION AG/RES. 2735 (XLII-O/12)
PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note Nº 7-5-M/058
The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of Organization of American States–Secretariat for Multidimensional Security–and has the honor to advise that the delegation of Peru that will take part in the Meeting of National Points of Contact of the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions (CITAAC) will comprise Minister Vitaliano Gallardo, Alternate Representative of Peru, and Navy Commander AP Mirko Fortunic, Alternate Delegate of Peru to the Inter-American Defense Board.

The Permanent Mission further wishes to advise that the Point of Contact for the Convention is:

Minister Carlos Gil de Montes Molinari

Director of Security and Defense

General Directorate of Multilateral and Global Affairs

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Peru

Jr. Lampa 545, Cercado de Lima, Peru

Telephone: 204-3105

Fax: 204-2498

E-mail address: cgildemontes@rree.gob.pe
The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States–Secretariat for Multidimensional Security–the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., March 1, 2013

To the 

General Secretariat of the Organization of American States

Secretariat for Multidimensional Security

Washington, D.C.
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